
SAVE THE DATE
Candlelight Vigil for

PATIENT SAFETY
February 25, 2016 • 5 p.m.

Outside the State House in Boston

The MNA will provide transportation.

To RSVP for the vigil and to reserve a spot on the bus, please contact  Megan Collins at  
781-548-0768 or mcollins@mnarn.org.

Tell your lawmakers we need the Patient Safety Act (S.1206/H.1958).

Safe patient limits for everyone.


